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follow us on Twitter @ PS 42R


October 2016

Dear Parents, Guardians, Teachers and Staff,

Please note picture day is on Friday, October 28, 2016. Fill out the enclosed form and bring it in with your cash, check, or money order payable to Lifetouch on picture day.  Please do not send in your money prior  to picture day, we will not accept any envelopes until the child is photographed.
In addition to the options available on the order form, the website offers customized packages with more background options.  Visit mylifetouch.com and use Picture Day ID: AL206401Q0. 
Class pictures will be taken on Friday. November 18, 2016.  

Picture re-take will be on Tuesday, November 29, 2016.
***********************************************************************

5th grade can choose any background for your own personal package, but all 5th graders will have the American flag background for the yearbook.

***********************************************************************

Sincerely,

PTA Officers

~ PS 42 PTA ~


The Eltingville School








380 Genesee Avenue


Staten Island, NY 10312


(718) 966-9522  


Website: www.PS42.org 








Enza Barbarino, Co-President


Jessica Wechsler, Co-President


Toni-Ann Goscinski, 1st Vice President


Denise Nastashkin, 2nd Vice President


Tracy Li, Recording Secretary


Lori Ann Gargiso, Corresponding Secretary


Aaron Bogad, Treasurer











